Innovations for
Poverty Action

Financial Products Innovation Fund
Report Released

IPA’s U.S. Household Finance Initiative (USHFI) released a report on the Financial Products
Innovation Fund, a competitive research fund supported by the Ford Foundation. The report
details the seven products and product features piloted by the Fund, as well as information
about the results and lessons learned. IPA shared the report with donors, implementing
partners, and researchers.
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